
 

 
 
 
 
 
20th June 2018 
 

EYFS Singing Picnic – 5th July 2018  
 
 

Dear parents/carers of EYFS children, 
 
On Thursday 5th July we will be teaming up with the EYFS children from Haxby Road 
Primary Academy to host a ‘Singing Picnic’. The picnic itself will take place on our school 
field where we will be joined by the children and staff from Haxby Road and hopefully 
some of our local pre-school settings. 
 
During the picnic we will eat our lunches together then share some songs with each other. 
We have been lucky enough to have two fantastic music workshops with Mrs Ruth 
McCartney, Ebor Academy’s Music specialist, who has worked with us on our songs. 
 
For the day of the picnic children are welcome to bring a packed lunch. Alternatively if 
your child usually has a school lunch we will request that they have the grab bag option 
on this day to enable us to take our lunches outside. 
 
We would ask that the children come prepared for warm weather conditions, with a sun 
hat etc. If the weather is poor then we will make other arrangements for the picnic within 
the school building.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. If you have any questions at all about the event 
please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Natalie Martin and the EYFS Team 
 
n.martin@parkgroveprimaryacademy 
m.orr@parkgroveprimaryacademy 
g.glaholm@parkgroveprimaryacademy 
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